
Sparber 
and 
Associates. Inc. 

June 24, 1991 

TO: Karen 

FROM: 

RE: Air Quality Legislation/ CPSC Report to Congress 

I Attached is a final copy of the letters sent from BCIA to 
Congressmen John Dingell and Henry Waxman in response to their 
request for more information about BCIAts position on new 
legislation and the building-systems approach. 

I1 The Science, Space and Technology Subcommittee on 
Environment plans to hold a markup of H.R. 1066 on July 10. Itve 
attached the draft of the substitute, as well as a summary of the 
changes. 

I11 The Education and Labor Subcommittee on Health and Safety 
has scheduled hearings on H.R. 1066 as follows: 

June 26 OSHA 
July 10 BCIA and BOMA 
July 17 NIOSH 
July 24 NIEHS and the carpet industry 

IV Attached is a final copy of the CPSC Report to Congress on 
their goals and activities regarding indoor air quality. This 
was required by a provision that Congressman Mike Synar had 
inserted into the Consumer Product Safety Improvements Act of 
1990. 
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